
Single Procurement Document (SPD) Form and
Guidance Updates - 18 May 2023 

In response to feedback requesting the Single Procurement Document (SPD) process
to be streamlined, the following updates have been made:

the SPD Word document has been updated to version 1.3 to remove the
guidance sections at the beginning of the document.  Please note there have
been no changes to the SPD questions/the remainder of the SPD questionnaire
guidance within the Procurement Journey has been refreshed, and can be found
as follows:

Single Procurement Document (SPD) | Procurement Journey

Single Procurement Document - SPD | Procurement Journey

Single Procurement Document (SPD) | Procurement Journey

SPD Documents | Procurement Journey

SPD FAQs | Procurement Journey

Systems e.g. Public Contracts Scotland (PCS) have been updated with the
above changes

Places are available to book for the free Scottish Government online workshops on
how to use the PCS SPD module.

 

https://www.procurementjourney.scot/index.php/single-procurement-document-spd-form-and-guidance-updates-18-may-2023
https://www.procurementjourney.scot/index.php/single-procurement-document-spd-form-and-guidance-updates-18-may-2023
https://www.procurementjourney.scot/route-2/develop-documents/exclusion-selection-and-award-criteria/single-procurement-document-spd
https://www.procurementjourney.scot/route-3/develop-documents/exclusion-selection-and-award-criteria/single-procurement-document-spd
https://www.procurementjourney.scot/single-procurement-document-spd
https://www.procurementjourney.scot/espdspd/spd-documents
https://www.procurementjourney.scot/spd-faqs
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/scottish-government-34248945083

